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OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Charlotte County Attorney's Office
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The County of Charlotte, Florida, gives notice of proposed ordinance governing a communications company placing or maintaining communications facilities in its roads or public rights-of-way.
 
READING TO BE HELD:
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, June 27, 2017, 10:00 a.m.
PLACE: Charlotte County Administration Center Commission Chambers, Room #119, 18500 Murdock Circle, Port Charlotte, Florida, 33948
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The proposed ordinance provides for regulating communications facilities located in public rights-of-way. A copy of the proposed Ordinance is available in the online agenda for that meeting or by calling the Office of the County Attorney at (941)743-1330.
